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5th January 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School is open tomorrow (Wednesday 6th January) for Critical worker and vulnerable children 
from 8:45am to 3:00pm. 
 
Children are to attend in full school uniform with a water bottle, packed lunch, reading book 
and a coat. Please make sure there are no other belongings coming in from home. 
 
If your child is Free School Meals as lunch will be provided by the school. 
 
We have created two bubbles; see below for details. Please drop off at 8:45am and collect 
at 3pm at the gate being mindful of social distancing outside of the school. We are asking 
that only one parent accompanies and picks up the children to limit the amount of adults on 
site. 
 

Bubble Teachers 

Ash and Beech Bubble 

Mrs Williams/Mr Heagney 
Mrs Berry/Mrs Illsley 

Mrs Squire 
Mrs Fox 

Mrs Tonkin 
Mrs Catchpole 

Miss Soper 

Sycamore and Oak Bubble 

Mrs Mileham 
Mr Cooper 
Mrs Mullen 

Miss Teobald 
Mrs Catchpole 

Miss Soper 

 
The children will be supported in school to complete the Home Learning Rainbow Challenges 
set on Class Dojo and the School Website. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Emma Williams 
Acting Head of School 
 

mailto:head@luxulyansch.org

